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Thank you for the opportunity to comment and for providing updates to the public. I request that
there be a recording of the meeting in Waterflow on Feb. 12 and that it and all materials shared at
the meeting be posted on a website and distributed to people to request it (including myself). I also
have some specific questions that I hope will be answered during the presentation: 
What regulatory authority does NMED have over the site? What other local, state, and federal
agencies have oversight and/or resources to assure the plant site is cleaned up so it can become a
new benefit to the community? 
Can NMED require clean up and remediation action there? 
Does NMED have site access to gather information for assessment? 
What is the status of plant decommissioning process now? 
Are any decommissioning actions being taken now at the site that will affect future, needed
remediation options? 
What assets will remain at the site that might be used for future economic development and/or
community use? 
Will there be long-term remediation requirements at the site? 

Thank you for the work you are doing and for keeping the public informed. 
Pam Eaton 


